LANESBOROUGH VILLAGE FIRE AND WATER DISTRICT
20 Bridge Street/P.O. Box 1504
Lanesborough, MA 01237
(413)442-5916 |Ivfwd@verizon.net

BOARD OF COMMISSIONER’S MEETING February 16, 2024
20 Bridge Street, 10:00 a.m.

The Lanesborough Village Fire and Water District held a special meeting at
20 Bridge Street, Lanesborough, Massachusetts on Friday, February 16, 2024. William
Prendergast called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. The agenda was properly posted.

Roll call: Present: William Prendergast, Chair; Mary Reilly, Board Member; Aaron Williams,
Board Member; Mark Siegars, District Counsel; Kevin Swail, Superintendent; Katie Lemanski,
Treasurer

William Prendergast opened the meeting at 10:00 a.m.

1. Discussion regarding attending the Selectmen’s meeting. Mary Reilly made a motion
for a representative of the Water District to attend the Selectmen’s meeting to speak
about the Water District’s policies, explain the lead service lines survey process,
private wells and being on the Water District’s water services. To also request to be
included in the Town’s building permit process concerning well drilling and building
for health/plumbing portion of the application. Aaron Williams seconded the
motion. All in favor, motion carried.

2. Discussion regarding the Water District boundaries. It needs to be made known that
there is a water district/zone. Mark Siegars to have a copy made of the 1989 Water
District map and send it to Tighe and Bond.

3. The Ocean and G Street project to be put out to bid this week.

4. Meeting adjourned.
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